
A MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR
Mayor Neal Bedel

As we bid farewell to 2023 and welcome the dawn of a new year, I extend my heartfelt wishes to each
and every one of you. The turning of the calendar symbolizes not just the passage of time but also the
opportunity for renewal, growth, and community strength.

As your Mayor, I am committed to working tirelessly for the betterment of our beloved community. In
the coming year, we will continue to invest in essential services, infrastructure, and initiatives that
enhance the quality of life for all residents. We will strive for inclusivity, sustainability, and prosperity.

Let us embrace the opportunities that lie ahead, recognizing that together we can achieve more than
any one of us can alone. May this new year bring joy, peace, and success to each household in our city.

May the spirit of unity guide us, and may we all contribute to making Silver Grove a shining example of
progress and harmony.

Happy New Year!
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FROM THE CLERK’S DESK
Ronda Sandfoss

PROPERTY TAXES
Property Taxes were due December 31, 2023. Thank you to everyone who has paid. Delinquent notices
will be mailed out in February. If you have any questions, please contact me at 859-441-6390.

WINTER WEATHER
Please assist  Public Works in doing the best snow removal job possible by parking cars in your
driveway during a snow and/or ice storm advisory. This allows for the fastest, safest and most efficient
job for our community. This also keeps the crew from having to pile plowed snow around parked cars.

PROCEDURE FOR SNOW REMOVAL: Hilly areas (Providence Trace and Kay Wright Lane) are the first
streets to be cleared. They then proceed to clear the level areas. Please note that Four Mile Road and
Mary Ingles Hwy are state roads and not maintained by the City of Silver Grove.



As we turn the page on 2023, it's time to take a closer look at the key events and accomplishments that
shaped our community over the past year. From community initiatives to infrastructure improvements,
Silver Grove has seen remarkable progress. Below are some highlights of our city's year in review.

Growth & Development
Annexation of 14 acres of pasture land from the Campbell County Conservation District
Acquisition of Morscher Park for from Campbell County Fiscal Court (18 acres)
Annexation of Green Valley Trailer Court and Lake (17.5 acre) with plans for future development to
turn the lake and surrounding area  into a green space
Installation of a new parking lot with ADA parking on Oak Street
Dedication of the Rain Garden on Ash Street, an Eagle Scout Project
Continued progress on the 1st Street replacement project, as well as, the sidewalk replacement
project between Pelle’s Cafe & FOP. We appreciate your patience as we work to enhance the overall
quality of our streets & sidewalks. 

City Events/Community Engagement: 
Easter Egg Drop 
Family Movie Night in the Park 
Touch a Truck 
Citywide Yard Sale Day
Vintage Baseball Game 
Trick or Treat/Halloween House Decorating Contest
Tree Lighting and visit with Santa
Christmas House Decorating Contest.
Monthly Yard of the Month

Health & Wellness Opportunities:
NorthKey Mobile Care Clinic 
St. Elizabeth Cardiovascular Mobile Health Unit 

As we reflect on the past year, Silver Grove has made great strides in various aspects, creating a
stronger, more connected community. The checklist serves as a reminder of the collective
achievements and the foundation for future growth. Let's look forward to another year of progress and
unity .

BUSINESS SPOTLIGHT
Congratulations to Pelle’s Cafe on reaching the
impressive milestone of 50 years in business!

May this year be a celebration filled with reflections
of your success, growth, and the positive impact
you've had on your customers and the community. 

Here's to the continued success and prosperity of
your business in the years to come. Cheers to 50
years!
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YEAR IN REVIEW: REFLECTING ON 2023 MILESTONES & PROGRESS



We are thrilled to announce the launch of a new initiative aimed at fostering greater community
engagement and empowering each of you to be a driving force in shaping the future of our
neighborhood. Introducing the Silver Grove Community Suggestion Box – a platform designed to amplify
your voices, ideas, and concerns.

The suggestion box is conveniently located at the Post Office, easily accessible to all. Whether you have
a suggestion for a local event, thoughts on improving public spaces, or concerns that need attention,
simply drop your suggestions into the box.

What Can You Share?
The possibilities are endless! We welcome suggestions on a wide range of topics, including:

Community Events: Share your ideas for fun and inclusive events that bring us together.1.
Improving Infrastructure: Highlight areas that may need attention, from parks to public spaces.2.
Safety and Security: Address concerns and propose solutions to enhance the safety of our
neighborhood.

3.

Environmental Initiatives: Share thoughts on how we can be more sustainable and environmentally
conscious.

4.

Collaborative Projects: Propose initiatives that encourage community collaboration and inclusivity.5.

Why Your Participation Matters:
Empowerment: Your suggestions empower you to actively contribute to the betterment of our
community.
Unity: By working together, we can build a stronger, more cohesive neighborhood.
Innovation: Your unique perspectives inspire innovative solutions to common challenges.

Let's make the Silver Grove Community Suggestion Box a hub of collaboration and positive change. Your
voice matters, and together, we can shape a future that reflects the collective aspirations of our
wonderful community.

Thank you for being an essential part of this exciting new chapter in our community's journey.

Silver Grove Student Scholarship has been
created to give our students the financial
means to continue their education. This
non-renewable scholarship is awarded to
high school seniors living in the city of
Silver Grove, Kentucky.  Applications can be
found on the city’s website. 

Deadline for Application:  
March 15th

YOUR VOICE MATTERS: THE COMMUNITY SUGGESTION BOX
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SILVER GROVE STUDENT
SCHOLARSHIP

The City of Silver Grove wants your feedback.

We encourage all residents to take a few minutes
to fill out the City of Silver Grove Resident Survey.
We will use these surveys to help the Mayor and
Council develop their priority list for the
upcoming year. Visit cityofsilvergroveky.com or
scan the QR code below to begin your survey.

RESIDENT SURVEY



PO Box 428
Silver Gove, KY 41085

1869 Vintage Baseball Game 
September 7 
Chief Sayers Park

More details to follow

Campbell County Library
Book Bus Tour
June 12 & July 11
10 - 11 AM       
Chief Sayers Park

Stop by the library’s Book
Bus and receive a free
book!  

Helicopter Egg Drop
March 24 - 1 PM         
Chief Sayers Park

The Easter Bunny will
also be hopping by to
take pictures with kids
and families.

There will be vehicles of all
shapes and sizes for kids
to explore. Plus food,
games and music for a
fantastic day of family fun.

Touch-a-Truck
June 17; 10a - 1p
Chief Sayers Park

We are always looking for volunteers to help with events. This can be a great opportunity for students who
need to fulfill community service hours. If interested, please contact Ronda at 859-441-6390.

UPCOMING EVENTS
Be sure to check the community message board at the Post Office for updates on events and other happenings around town.


